
Dear Bill 
 
We have no problem with you inviting the FA representative to our meeting. 
 
Look forward to meeting you. 
 
Ron Renton 
----Original message---- 
From : BBagnell@westberks.gov.uk 
Date : 20/10/14 - 18:21 (GMTDT) 
To : ron.renton@btinternet.com, RCroft@westberks.gov.uk Subject : Thatcham Town FC 
 
Dear Ron, 
 
Roger has asked I contact you directly to inquire whether it would be appropriate for me to invite 
the FA representative to the meeting on the 4th.  I ask this since I have had a meeting with the FA 
and Sport England today and the FA representative (Mr Stuart Lamb) said he would contact you. 
 
Out of courtesy I feel I ought to up date Mr Lamb about the 4th or indeed invite him to the meeting.  
However, I realise you might not want Mr Lamb with us this time round and thus I am equally happy 
not to invite him if you prefer and simply inform him I will be meeting with you and up date him 
accordingly. 
 
Which would you prefer - happy to go with what you feel most comfortable? 
 
Kind regards, Bill Bagnell 
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